
SAM and SUE
SCHWARTZ
Minneapolis

wish all our friends
and relatives a year

of Health, Peace
and Prosperity.

SAM and SUE
SCHWARTZ

wish all our friends
and relatives

a year of
Health, Peace

and Prosperity.

Happy 
New 
Year

Schwartz
of Minneapolis
extends sincere

wishes for a
New Year
of Health,
Happiness

and Prosperity
to all our friends

and relatives.

The family of
Sam and Sue

SAM and SUE SCHWARTZ
4909 Minnetonka Blvd., wish all our friends 
and relatives a Happy and Healthy New Year.

Please check the box of your selection at the right and send this 
form along with your credit card information or a check 
payable to the American Jewish World by August 28, 2023. 
None will be accepted after that date. Mail to: 3249 Hennepin 
Avenue South, #245, Minneapolis, MN 55408. Sorry, we cannot 
print any unpaid greetings.

The community tradition continues with the 
publication of these greetings in our Rosh Hashana 
edition on September 8, 2023 .

choose from. Select the box  of the one you want 
and supply the information below.  Please return 
the form and the appropriate payment to ensure 
that you won’t forget to send holiday greetings to 
anyone.

Yes, I would like
to publish a greeting!

Choose one of four greetings:
 (shown at actual size )

Authorized by / Name on card:

Please print names of family and friends to appear in greeting:

  VISA or MasterCard number:

3-Digit CCV Number:Expiration Date:

Greetings must be received
by August 28, 2023.

Greeting A
($18, enclosed)

Greeting C
($35, enclosed)

Greeting D
($15, enclosed)

Greeting B
($25, enclosed)


